
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
October 12, 2004        PCN No.:   PCN-019 
       
 

Product Change Notice 
 
Dear Valued Lantronix Customer, 
 
The purpose of this document is to notify you of a firmware change to the SCS820B, SCS1620B, 
SCS3205 and SCS4805 Secure Console Servers.   
 
Firmware version 4.4.1 will ship on the following products at the end of October 2004: 
 

Model Number  Part Number 
SCS820B (AC)  500.000.0820B 
SCS820B (DC)  500.048.0820B 
SCS1620B (AC)  500.000.1620B 
SCS1620B (DC)  500.048.1620B 
SCS3205   SCS3205U-01 
SCS4805   SCS4805U-01 

                         
This version replaces the previous version, 4.3.  It includes fixes for known issues in version 4.3, 
including, but not limited to the following: 
 

 Updated LDAP authentication for improved compatibility with MS Active Directory 
 
 OpenSSH (2.9.9p2) has been patched to account for all known security issues as of 6/15/2004 

 
 Latest ltxloggrd (1.25) fixes all known logging to file and email notification issues 

 
An upgrade patch and release notes will be posted on the Lantronix web site in the next few 
weeks at: http://www.lantronix.com/support/downloads.html*. 
 
For more information, contact Lantronix Customer Support at (866) 649-0721 or  
(949) 453-3990 x342. 
 
* If you are currently running v4.3, an update to v4.4 will have to be completed first. 
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